
 
 
Circular No. LP/2024-25/31 Date: 05.11.2024 

 

 
 
Dear Parent 
 

This is to inform you that there will be a holiday on Thursday, 07th November 2024 on the 

occasion of Chhath Pooja. Regular classes will resume as per the usual schedule on Friday, 

08th November 2024. 

Please note that Saturday, 09th November 2024, will be a working day for students 

participating in the Annual Day. Attendance is mandatory for all participants as rehearsals 

are in full swing. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Headmistress 

 
  


